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GOOD NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE

January 28, 2019
Dear Parents,

This week begins a testing week at Jones! We are asking that you ensure your children are here every day until
our testing is over. Thank you for your efforts!

We wanted you to be informed that there were some errors on our student report cards across the district. Those
errors we believe have been fixed and your student should have their report card in the next day or two. Thank
you so much for your patience and understanding.

Friday, February 8, is our Valentine Dance! Please keep this on your radar so you can join in the fun!

We must continue to stay on top of our school attendance. Right now, our attendance is 93.4%! This is
much better than we’ve had in the past! However, we must have 94% attendance to receive extra points
on our state report card. Don’t let your child miss out on valuable learning experiences! Please join us in
the efforts to get our students to school every day!

We are currently running a contest for attendance. If your student has a 95% or above attendance for the
year they will get to go to the Zoo in May. Please help your student get to school every day so they will
have the opportunity to participate in the field trip.

We still have a lot of yearbooks left to sell! If you haven’t seen our yearbooks, you are missing out!
Sales start at $ 12.00__ for a softback, and hardbacks start at $ 19.00_. They make for great memories,
so get yours today! If your student has lost their yearbook form we have plenty in the office.

Prepare for Inclement Weather

In case of inclement weather this winter, please be aware of the following TPS guidelines for school closings:
The closing of schools for inclement weather or other acts of nature shall be announced by the superintendent.
Notification of such closing shall be made via the local news media, www.tulsaschools.org, a recording on the main
switchboard (918-746-6800) and the social networking sites Facebook, Twitter, and Schoolway (free app available
on Android and Apple ) (www.facebook.com/TPSInfo and twitter.com/TulsaSchools)

JANUARY CALENDAR

January 31 EOM Assembly-3-6 9:00 am
PK-2 1:00 PM

Wishing you a happy and safe week!

Sincerely,

Bradley Griffin, Principal


http://www.tulsaschools.org/
http://www.facebook.com/TPSInfo




